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I would like to thank the Petitions Committee for their attention to our petition. 

I am delighted at the Minister's response. Money has been found to fund the Cardi 

Bach coastal bus service for a year but it is hoped there will eventually be money to 

fund it indefinitely. 

I would appreciate it if the Petitions Committee were to see fit to keep this petition 

open until a more permanent solution has been found. 

 Janet Richardson 


